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Dear Parents and Carers,   

It has been lovely to welcome a small amount of sun and beautiful weather as we  prepare for the Easter holidays. We have had a very 

busy term with lots of activities. World Book Day meant there were some incredible outfits from both staff and children, and a variety of 

reading based activities within the day. We have also held our termly “No Outsiders” workshops in the class, where children look at dif-

ferent aspects of belonging and how we can make sure these themes are applied to ourselves and others in the school. Yr 5 and 6 

have been completing the various stages of Bikeability to gain their cycling  independence whilst our Yr 3 children have attended the 

Beaney museum for a Roman Workshop. We were very lucky to have had a special performance from our school choir, where they 

performed a medley in 4 different languages along with songs about appreciating each other’s differences – which they have started to 

teach the rest of the school. We are very excited to watch the year 5 talent show on Thursday, there has been much excitement, many 

rehearsals and a full Yr 5 team effort from all staff and pupils ! Wishing you all a lovely Easter break.                                             

Laura Cutts and Sarah Heaney - Headteachers 

In term 4, we have been focusing on our school value of kindness. Last Friday, we came together as a school to support local charities 

and initiatives that seek to address key issues within our local community. Each Teaching Learning Community (TLC) took ownership of 

a particular charity or cause. Rainforest spent the morning working in our Forest School, planting wildflowers as well as building bug 

hotels. This was to support insect species that are endangered within Kent and to encourage our pupils to recognise our responsibility 

in caring for the environment. Desert spent the morning learning about the difficulties that homeless people face on the streets of Can-

terbury and what we can do as a school to show kindness to individuals who are experiencing this predicament. Abbie, from Porch 

Light, came and spoke to the children about these issues and we then designed socks with fabric pens, which will be distributed to 

homeless people by Porch Light next winter on our behalf. Savannah spent the morning with a representative from the charity Kent 

Kindness, which works to provide initial support to unaccompanied children seeking refuge. She spoke about some of the common ex-

periences that many of these children face. They then spent the morning focussing on empathy and compassion through PSHE and 

craft activities. Finally, Marine were busy creating Spring cards for a local nursing home that we have linked with. Next term, we have 

arranged to visit the home to entertain the elderly residents with some musical performances. The children thoroughly enjoyed the 

morning and used kindness and creativity to help people belong in our school, community and environment. 

TLC Assemblies  

Last Friday (21st March), Cheetah Class ran a fantastic fundraising event to raise money 

for Comic Relief. Over the week leading up to Red Nose Day, they sold red noses to the 

rest of the school, which were a real hit! The day itself began with Cheetah Class doing an 

assembly, where they explained the purpose of Comic Relief, as well as showcasing 40 

years of red noses! They also held a cake sale at break time, which again proved to be very 

popular. Thank you to all of the parents that helped with this by making delicious cakes 

and biscuits for us to sell. In total, as a school, we raised a wonderful £406 for Comic     

Relief! Thank you Cheetah Class! 



 

 

WELL DONE TEAM SSJS! 

Parents and   

Carers – Family 

support 

We would like to share 
some information with 
you around a website 
and Community Interest 
Company (CIC) that has 
been set up by one of 
our trustees, called ‘For 
every child I wish…’ If 
there is something that 
you need to support 
your child with such as 
school uniform, cloth-
ing, shoes, equipment, 
furniture – such as beds 
or bedding, please fill in 
the form and your re-
quest will be processed. 
There will be no charge 
to these items. To find 
out more please visit 
www.foreverychildiwish
.co.uk.  
 

 

Cross Country Success! 
 
On Tuesday 4th March, a team of 13 children 
travelled to Chartham to take part in a chal-
lenging cross-country event. They represent-
ed our school with incredible determination 
and sportsmanship, making us all proud. 
 
With 334 children from the Canterbury 
Sports Partnership taking part, the competi-
tion was tough, but our runners gave it their 
all.  A huge well done to all our runners for 
their hard work and determination! 

 

If you are a free school 

meal family, please have 

a look at the attached fly-

er with lots of activities 

you can sign up for over 

the Easter break. 







Year 3 
Year 3 had a TLC craft day, in which we made cards to give to the elderly. They will be 

delivered to Red House after Easter.  



Year 4 
Some excellent work for online safety and Vikings. 



Year 5 

Year 5 Production 

A massive well done to all the Year 5 students and staff for 

their hard work and talents which made a fantastic show. 

ST. STEPHEN’S 



Year 6 
Beautiful art by Isla Red Panda class made some beautiful 

postcards from around the world.  


